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STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL FOR 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

TUESDAY 4 NOVEMBER 2003 AT 7.30 PM

TO BE HELD AT THE UNIVERSITY OF 
DERBY, KEDLESTON ROAD, DERBY

 
 

A G E N D A 
 

1.  Apologies 
 

 

2.  Late Items Introduced by the Chair 
 

 

3.  Declarations of Interest 
 

 

4.  Confirmation of the minutes of the meeting held on 15 July 2003 
2002 
 

 

5.  Confirmation of the minutes of the Agreed Syllabus Conference 
held on 15 July 2003 
 

 

6.  Appointment of Vice-Chair 
To appoint a Vice-Chair for SACRE for the ensuing  year 
 

 

7.  Presentation on the Progress of the Multi-Faith Centre 
 

Eileen Fry 

8.  Presentation by Muslim Faith Representative 
 

Arshid Rafiq
 

9.  An Analysis of 2002 SACRE reports 
To receive an analysis of the 2002 SACRE reports 
 

 

10.  SACRE Annual report 2002/03 
To receive information on the SACRE Annual Report 
 

 

11.  The New RE Agreed Syllabus 2003-08 
To receive follow up information on the Agreed Syllabus and be 
advised of training opportunities 
 

 

12.  Media Coverage of New Agreed Syllabus 
To comment on the media coverage of the new Agreed Syllabus 
 

 

13.  Learning for Living Awards Anthology 
To comment on the entries in the Learning for Living Awards 
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14.  Anne Frank Exhibition and Writing Competition 
To receive feedback following the Anne Frank exhibition and 
results of the writing competition 
 

 

15.  QCA Conference for SACRE’s 
To nominate a representative to attend the QCA conference 
 

 

16.  Date of Chair’s Pre-Meeting 
To consider a date for the next Chair’s pre-meeting prior to the 
February 2004 SACRE 
 

 

17.  Arrangements for the Next Meeting 
To note that the next SACRE meeting is to be held on 24 
February 2004 at Griffe Field Primary School, details of 
presentation by faith community, to be determined  
 

 

18.  Any Other Business 
 

 

 
 
 
NOTES: 
 
For more information on this agenda or the meeting please contact Sarah Turner on 
Derby 255463, email sarah.turner@derby.gov.uk.  If you are planning to attend the 
meeting and have any special requirements please contact us on the number above 
for assistance. 
 


